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To whom it may concern.

| fully support Riveroak getting Manston Airport up and running again.
The Airport will bring much needed jobs to the area, the possibilities are endless, what with planning
permission in place for the new Train Station which will be only five minutes away from the airport, so | can
envisage new Hotels being built to support this as well.
What with Brexit looming this will be ideal for freight which may intime co-inside with the rail network, and
maybe Ramsgate Harbour opening a Ferry service again ( which at this moment in time is under discussion) so
keeping pollution to the enviroment down, who nows the potential for this airport, it would be the making of
Thanet.

I have used Manston Airport many times whilst it was open and it saved me all the travel to either Stansted or
Gatwick, which I have to use now causing much anxiety and frustration on the M25.
With the New Rail Station going to be built this will bring customers from all over the southeast, not just for the
people from London that may buy the few houses that they want to build on it insread of the airport being built.
In my view it is a no brainer, as | have said before the opportunities and potential for the Airport to stay open

are endless.

Yours sincerely
Ms B A Newnham
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